
Sleepover Club Highlights 

06.12.24  Christmas    

activities have continued. 

Some pupils have made   

Christmas cards and 

sensory learners have 

experienced the lights,     

textures, sounds and 

smells of our Christmas 

‘Star Box’. 

Darren brought in a robot  

for pupils to use. It can 

be controlled with the use 

of an iPad. Pupils had 

fun learning how to     

program it to do tasks. 


